
HARWICH GOLF COMMITTEE 
(Tuesday) March 17th,  2015 Griffin Room—Harwich Town Hall 

4:00 PM Monthly Meeting 

Invited Guests:  Director of Golf:  Roman Greer and Mr. Shawn Fernandes  

Consent Agenda 
Approval of minutes from the January 20, 2015 regular meeting of HGC  

Director’s Report and Welcome - Roman Greer 

Old Business

Disposition of the parking lot (sinkhole issue) - Shawn Fernandes

New phone services and integration of the existing “tee time” system  
 
New Business  

Discussion of Town Warrant Articles:  #’s 16, 17, and 18 - Clem Smith/Shawn Fernandes 

Cart Barn Capital project 2018 - introduction - Clem Smith/Shawn Fernandes 

Public Comment 

Correspondence 

Authorized Posting 

Clement Smith, HGC-Chair  

Per the Attorney General’s Office: The committee may hold an open session for topics not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting following “New Business.” If you are deaf or hard of hearing or a person with a disability who requires an 
accommodation, contact the Selectmen’s Office at 508-430-7513 Date 3/11/15 

Next Regular Meeting April 23rd , 2015 4PM (Thursday - due to holiday conflict with regular meeting of the 
Board of Selectmen)  


